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December 19, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

| am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Christina Zecher. Christina was a student
teacher at San Marcos Elementary School in Chandler. | had the privilege of working with Tina as
her student teaching supervisor for Rio Salado College. Tina quickly developed a positive rapport
with her kindergarten class. She was genuinely interested in the students and enjoyed working
with them.

Tina’s dedication to educating young people was very apparent in her lesson planning. On several
occasions | was able to observe her deliver creative and well thought-out lessons. Her ability to
enhance the learning experience with effective resources was outstanding. Tina's lesson plans
were always directed toward the state standards and curriculum goals. She incorporated all of the
different learning styles into each lesson. The students really enjoyed learning from Ms. Zecher. It
was obvious how much she cared about each individual student. Her lessons were fun, engaging,
hands-on and incorporated many different learning styles. Tina always went above and beyond of
what was expected of her.

Ms. Zecher has shown dedication and perseverance in becoming an excellent classroom teacher.
She consistently seeks ways to improve her lessons and the delivery of those lessons. Tina is a
very positive, organized and dependable individual who has displayed a high level of motivation for
the teaching profession.

It is with great pleasure that | recommend Christina Zecher for a teaching position in an elementary
classroom. Christina would be an asset to any school. Please feel free to contact me for any
additional information.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Johnson
College Supervisor
Rio Salado College
(480) 221-6367
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